From: Santiago, Enid J. [mailto:Enid.Santiago@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 3:15 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: Price, Ralph M.; Collazo, Ana

Subject: RE: Travel Approval

Good afternoon Sir,

This is a post-trip follow up to the General Counsel's trip.  General Counsel Ralph M. Price participated in a policy summit on 26-27 April 2015 in Orlando, Florida.  The General Counsel provided input on the structure, development, research methodology and implementation of law enforcement policies.  PowerDMS and the Daigle Law Group hosted the event and covered airfare expenses, two nights at the Hilton Garden Inn and provided a welcome reception, one breakfast, one lunch and one dinner.  The General Counsel did not accept any honorariums at this event.  

Respectfully,

PO Enid J Santiago

Office of Legal Affairs

Chicago Police Department

